
Project Update: June 2022 
 
We have successfully completed the plantation programme in collaboration with the 
local Community Forest Groups of the project area and was able to plant around 
1000 chiuri seedlings. The timing was important since we will be having monsoon 
season soon and the seedlings will have an opportunity to grow properly. Please find 
attached herewith some photographs from our field. 
 

 



 
 



 



 



 


